
From:                                         Mark T. Arienti
Sent:                                           Tuesday, June 30, 2020 11:19 AM
To:                                               Jennifer Curtis
Cc:                                               Dustin Roma
Subject:                                     FW: Veery Estates - Prelim/Final Completeness
 
Jenn,
 
I’ve reviewed the “Response to Review Comments & Final Amended Subdivision Application  Veery Estates
Condominium…” and have no additional comments.
 
Thanks,
 
Mark
 

From: Jennifer Curtis <jcurtis@windhammaine.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:18 PM
To: dustin@dmroma.com
Cc: Mark T. Arienti <mtarienti@windhammaine.us>; Amanda L. Lessard <allessard@windhammaine.us>
Subject: Veery Estates - Prelim/Final Completeness
 
Good afternoon Dustin,
 
I reviewed the Veery Estates Major Prelim/Final application for completeness and determined it was
complete with regard to the application checklist, with the following exceptions:
 

Final Major Subdivision Application

Application Fees (must be paid by Wednesday, July 8, to be on the July 13th agenda)
Statement from IFW or Beginning with Habitat Maps
Monuments need to be shown on the plan
You indicated that the final plan will be stamped by a surveyor. Please specify when.

 
Note: Are the unit #s approved by assessing?
 
____________________

Jenn Curtis, Planner
Town of Windham
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062

 
office: (207) 894-5900 x 6123
cell: (207) 712-1069
fax: (207) 892-1916
www.windhammaine.us
 
NOTICE:  Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the possession of
public officials about town business are considered public records.  This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to
provide it.  There are very few exceptions.  We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but
please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party.

 

http://www.windhammaine.us/

